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Loose Valley Care Home to host cupcake sale for the Alzheimer’s
Society

We are delighted to say we'll be surrounded by cupcakes here at Loose Valley Care Home on Thursday 13 June!

All in a good cause of course - we're supporting the Alzheimer’s Society's Cupcake Day by hosting a cupcake sale in our Home to

raise funds for those affected by Dementia.

On their website, the Society highlights how baking and fundraising can make such a difference;

'In the average time it takes to bake a batch of cakes, six people in the UK will develop dementia. It is now the leading cause of

death in England and Wales, overtaking both cancer and heart disease. Your Cupcake Day can help to fund pioneering

research, crucial support services and vital care.'

Come and join us for cakes, refreshments, chat and memory games to help us raise money for this amazing cause. 

We look forward to seeing you from 10am – 2pm.

https://cupcakeday.alzheimers.org.uk
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